D-Link

Building Networks for People

GENERAL DECLARATION

We, D-LINK CORPORATION declares that device does not have “Ad Hoc on non-US
frequencies” while applying for the follow product.

FCC ID: KA2-DWL7200APA1

Also, we would like to request the removal of 5.3G Band. The product does not
support 5.3G DFS operation and band will be disabled by firmware update, no
hardware changes or modifications have been made to this transmitter. The firmware
update is password protected to prevent unauthorized access.

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don't hesitate to contact
us. Thank you!
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